DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
STATE OF MICHIGAN

TIMBER SALE PROSPECTUS #7177

REVISION NOTICE #1 - December 19, 2022

SCHEDULED SALE DATE AND TIME: 10:00 a.m. (local time) on Monday, December 19, 2022
LOCATION: SAULT STE MARIE MGMT UNIT, P.O. Box 798, 4131 S. M-129, Sault Ste Marie, Ml 49783

This prospectus has been modified with the following changes. There was an issue with the online
bidding system in the days before the bid opening date. We are cancelling the bid opening and will
reschedule these sales to be bid in January. If you have any questions or concerns call Josh Brinks at
906-203-0210.

Once Upon a Pine (45-001-23) has been withdrawn from this prospectus.

Landing Zone Mix (45-002-23) has been withdrawn from this prospectus.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you need assistance, please contact Josh
Brinks at 906-203-0210.
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